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NEWSLETTER 
 

                                                                           5th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Can you believe it?  We have come to the end of another Lockdown and things are slowly 
getting back to a little more normal again.  I am so looking forward to seeing you all back in 
school on Monday and I bet you are all looking forward to seeing your friends and teachers 
again in person, not just over Zoom. I do hope you enjoyed the last few days of Remote 
Learning and the fun activities that were planned.   In preparation for Monday, our Covid-19 
risk assessment has been updated and is available on the school website under the Covid-19 
tab.  All parents should have received a letter earlier this week outlining procedures for next 
week, which are very similar to how they were before Christmas.  I will be on the school drive 
excitedly waiting to see everyone, so if you are not sure about anything, please do just ask. 
 
World Book Day 
What a fabulous World Book Day we had yesterday.  I thought Mrs Wale’s assembly was really 
great and Mr Motivator certainly motivated me first thing this morning.  I hope you all enjoyed 
immersing yourself in books and I can’t wait to hear what your favourite book of the moment is 
when I see you back in school.  I wonder if Mrs Gale will continue to read to her four-legged 
best friend and if Mrs King will bring in her exciting 3D pirate book to show us? 
 
Red Nose Day  
As usual we will be supporting this charity again on Friday, 19th March.  Just now it feels really 
important to have some fun and raise money to support people living incredibly tough lives. We 
need the power of funny to turn laughs into lasting change. Children can come into school 
dressed in something red, or with a red accessory.  Red noses may be worn, but please 
ensure you have written your child’s initials on it to save any confusion!   There will be donation 
buckets by the entrance outside the school office and by the alleyway exit, so please 
remember to bring your loose change to school. 
 
School Lunches 
Just a reminder that school lunches should be booked via the online SchoolMoney booking 
system by Wednesday at midnight for the following week.  If you do not book lunches then you 
need to send your child in with a packed lunch for the entire week. 
 
Welcome Back Disco 
After the last resounding success you will be pleased to hear that your PSA are organising a 
‘Welcome Back Disco’.  It will be on Friday, 12th March at 6pm, so look out for their information 
email all about it.  What a fun start to March! 
 
Competition 
Dinnets have a fun drawing competition for children in Dinnets.  It’s very aptly called ‘Welcome 
Back’ and the closing date is Friday 12th March.  It can be found on eSchools as usual. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents Consultations 
We are planning to offer parents consultations before the end of term online as we did last 
term.  More details will follow shortly.  This will be a good opportunity for you to tell us how your 
child/ren progressed with their remote learning too! 
 
Remember to thoroughly read the Return to School letter which was sent out Wednesday.  It’s 
always good to be prepared! 
 
Kind regards 

Mrs R Phillips 

Headteacher 

 


